
 

 

 

ALPINE IS MAKING SURE YOU ARE SAFE! 

NAVIGATING THE COME 
BACK 

 

 

As we get closer to time for everyone to go back to school we will still be faced with the virus and making 
sure we stay as germ free as possible.  At Alpine we have been working to make sure your school and 
students are safe during this transition. 
 
 •  All our custodians have gone thru a 6 step training program on CDC Guidelines. 
 

•  All surfaces and high contact areas are sprayed each night with disinfectant         and 
allowed to set for 5 to 7 minutes. 
 
•  Those areas are then wiped with microfiber rags by custodians wearing gloves. 
 
•  Rags are then washed nightly and replaced as needed. 
 
•  School is disinfected regularly with Electrostatic Spray and UV-C Lights.   

 
 
By working together we can keep your students safe and make this transition back to normal as smooth 
as possible.  Our first priority is to make sure your children feel safe in the environment they work 
and study in.  
 

If you have any concerns, questions or need anything please let us know. – 817-795-6470 
alpinemaintenance.com / perryh@alpinemaintenance.com 

 
Blessings,  Perry 


